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development and change and illustrates this on the development process in Argentina after 1946. General and case-study
specific policy recommendations are offered.
Climbing Mount Laurel Douglas S. Massey 2019-08-06 "Exploring the impact of an affordable housing development in Mount
Laurel, New Jersey, this book provides new and innovative methodologies for examining key theoretical and public policy
issues that have been the subject of intensive debate. It will be useful to scholars, public officials, and others
interested in the way American communities develop in the face of increasing diversity and inequalities."--Gregory
Squires, George Washington University "Ably linking social science, legal analysis, and policy discussion together,
Climbing Mount Laurel is a much-needed book."--John Goering, City University of New York, Graduate Center
Principles of Economic Sociology Richard Swedberg 2009-10-08 The last fifteen years have witnessed an explosion in the
popularity, creativity, and productiveness of economic sociology, an approach that traces its roots back to Max Weber.
This important new text offers a comprehensive and up-to-date overview of economic sociology. It also advances the
field theoretically by highlighting, in one analysis, the crucial economic roles of both interests and social
relations. Richard Swedberg describes the field's critical insights into economic life, giving particular attention to
the effects of culture on economic phenomena and the ways that economic actions are embedded in social structures. He
examines the full range of economic institutions and explicates the relationship of the economy to politics, law,
culture, and gender. Swedberg notes that sociologists too often fail to properly emphasize the role that selfinterested behavior plays in economic decisions, while economists frequently underestimate the importance of social
relations. Thus, he argues that the next major task for economic sociology is to develop a theoretical and empirical
understanding of how interests and social relations work in combination to affect economic action. Written by an author
whose name is synonymous with economic sociology, this text constitutes a sorely needed advanced synthesis--and a
blueprint for the future of this burgeoning field.
Why Latin American Nations Fail Matías Vernengo 2017-10-03 The question of development is a major topic in courses
across the social sciences and history, particularly those focused on Latin America. Many scholars and instructors have
tried to pinpoint, explain, and define the problem of underdevelopment in the region. With new ideas have come new
strategies that by and large have failed to explain or reduce income disparity and relieve poverty in the region. Why
Latin American Nations Fail brings together leading Latin Americanists from several disciplines to address the topic of
how and why contemporary development strategies have failed to curb rampant poverty and underdevelopment throughout the
region. Given the dramatic political turns in contemporary Latin America, this book offers a much-needed explanation
and analysis of the factors that are key to making sense of development today.
The Contexts of Diaspora Citizenship Päivi Armila 2018-10-24 This book explores the social participation,
identification and transnational practices of Somalis living in Finland and the United States. Through a multifaceted
collection of chapters which are based on data ranging from legislation and policy documents to welfare indicators and
interviews, this book explores how Somali migrants experience and explore their identities and belongings, and how they
strive for participation as (diaspora) citizens of their sending and receiving societies. The case studies are
conducted in two countries that differ greatly in terms of their social system, migration history and integration
policies and as such they provide an opportunity to explore how different social, political and legal orders influence
the life-courses and wellbeing of migrant populations. Furthermore, the book highlights how the fate of the Somalis as
a global diaspora is routinely intertwined with the changes in the global political climate and the state-level
political processes reflecting it. This book will be of great interest to researchers, students and lecturers of
migration and diaspora, as well as individuals working with (Somali) migrants.
Immigrant America Alejandro Portes 2014-08-30 This revised, updated, and expanded fourth edition of Immigrant America:
A Portrait provides readers with a comprehensive and current overview of immigration to the United States in a single
volume. Updated with the latest available data, Immigrant America explores the economic, political, spatial, and
linguistic aspects of immigration; the role of religion in the acculturation and social integration of foreign
minorities; and the adaptation process for the second generation. This revised edition includes new chapters on
theories of migration and on the history of U.S.-bound migration from the late nineteenth century to the present,
offering an updated and expanded concluding chapter on immigration and public policy.
The Handbook of Economic Sociology Neil J. Smelser 2010-07-28 The Handbook of Economic Sociology, Second Edition is the
most comprehensive and up-to-date treatment of economic sociology available. The first edition, copublished in 1994 by
Princeton University Press and the Russell Sage Foundation as a synthesis of the burgeoning field of economic
sociology, soon established itself as the definitive presentation of the field, and has been widely read, reviewed, and
adopted. Since then, the field of economic sociology has continued to grow by leaps and bounds and to move into new
theoretical and empirical territory. The second edition, while being as all-embracing in its coverage as the first
edition, represents a wholesale revamping. Neil Smelser and Richard Swedberg have kept the main overall framework
intact, but nearly two-thirds of the chapters are new or have new authors. As in the first edition, they bring together
leading sociologists as well as representatives of other social sciences. But the thirty chapters of this volume
incorporate many substantial thematic changes and new lines of research--for example, more focus on international and
global concerns, chapters on institutional analysis, the transition from socialist economies, organization and
networks, and the economic sociology of the ancient world. The Handbook of Economic Sociology, Second Edition is the
definitive resource on what continues to be one of the leading edges of sociology and one of its most important
interdisciplinary adventures. It is a must read for all faculty, graduate students, and undergraduates doing work in
the field. A thoroughly revised and updated version of the most comprehensive treatment of economic sociology available
Almost two-thirds of the chapters are new or have new authors Authors include leading sociologists as well as
representatives of other social sciences Substantial thematic changes and new lines of research, including more focus
on international and global concerns, institutional analysis, the transition from socialist economies, and organization
and networks The definitive resource on what continues to be one of the leading edges of sociology and one of its most
important interdisciplinary adventures A must read for faculty, graduate students, and undergraduates doing work in the
field
Studyguide for Economic Sociology Cram101 Textbook Reviews 2013-05 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again Virtually all testable
terms, concepts, persons, places, and events are included. Cram101 Textbook Outlines gives all of the outlines,
highlights, notes for your textbook with optional online practice tests. Only Cram101 Outlines are Textbook Specific.
Cram101 is NOT the Textbook. Accompanys: 9780521673761
Outlines and Highlights for Economic Sociology Cram101 Textbook Reviews 2011-04 Never HIGHLIGHT a Book Again! Virtually
all of the testable terms, concepts, persons, places, and events from the textbook are included. Cram101 Just the
FACTS101 studyguides give all of the outlines, highlights, notes, and quizzes for your textbook with optional online
comprehensive practice tests. Only Cram101 is Textbook Specific. Accompanys: 9780691142227 .
The Age of Asian Migration Yuk Wah Chan 2015-09-04 This book represents a follow-up to 2014’s The Age of Asian
Migration: Continuity, Diversity, and Susceptibility Volume 1. Both volumes are the result of the conference on Asian
Migration and Diasporas organised by the Southeast Asia Research Centre and held at the City University of Hong Kong in
2013. Despite numerous studies on Asian migration issues having been conducted over the past few decades, no
comprehensive account of Asian migrations, especially those taking place since the end of the Second World War exists.
While the first volume provided a discussion of a wide spectrum of topics concerning Asian migration – from historical
perspectives to updated trends – this volume is organised around three major themes, namely “Women and Migration”,
“Refugee and Borderland Migration”, and “Remittances and Migration Economics”. The book contains new migration stories
that provide fresh insights into human movements, and enhances academic discussions of migration through case studies
from Asia.
Art and the Global Economy John Zarobell 2017-04-18 Introduction : measuring the economy of the arts -- Museums in flux
-- The exhibitionary complex -- Art and the global marketplace -- Conclusion : non-profits and artist collectives as
market alternatives
Contemporary Capitalism and Its Crises Terrence McDonough 2010-01-11 This volume analyses contemporary capitalism and
its crises based on a theory of capitalist evolution known as the social structure of accumulation (SSA) theory. It
applies this theory to explain the severe financial and economic crisis that broke out in 2008 and the kind of changes
required to resolve it. The editors and contributors make available new work within this school of thought on such
issues as the rise and persistence of the "neoliberal," or "free-market," form of capitalism since 1980 and the growing
globalization and financialization of the world economy. The collection includes analyses of the U.S. economy as well
as that of several parts of the developing world.
Markets On Trial Michael Lounsbury 2010-07-07 Since the mid-20th century, organizational theorists have increasingly
distanced themselves from the study of core societal power centers and important policy issues of the day. This title
addresses the global financial crisis debates and struggles around how to organize economies and societies around the
world.
The Social Licence for Financial Markets David Rouch 2020 This book is about what Mark Carney has called 'the social
licence for financial markets' and how it can point us towards a more sustainable future. Author David Rouch argues
that what it reveals contrasts sharply with the usual portrayals of markets as places of unrestrained financial selfinterest. Drawing attention to a more complex reality and the presence of justice-focused aspirations in finance can
positively impact individual, institutional, and systemic behaviour: change, not imposed by regulators, but emerging
from the very substance of market relationships. The finance sector should have a key role in addressing humanity's
increasingly pressing sustainability challenges. Yet the relationship between finance and society has not recovered
from the 2008 crisis and the scandals and austerity that followed. The Covid-19 pandemic and its economic fallout is
sharpening some of the issues and creating new ones. Recising that financial markets operate subject to a social
licence has the potential to galvise market participants in tackling these challenges, strengthening social solidarity
on which markets also depend, and to provide coordinates for navigating a way through the post-pandemic social,
political and economic landscape.
The Economic Sociology of Immigration Alejandro Portes 1995-06-22 "Portes suggests that immigration constitutes an
especially appropriate Mertonian 'strategic research site' for economic sociology in that it provides very good
opportunities for investigating the embeddedness of economic relationships in social situations....the contributors
expand the conventional domain of economic sociology quite literally in both time and space."—Contemporary Sociology
"Alejandro Portes and his splendid band of collaborators make clear that the causes, processes, and consequences of
migration vary dramatically from group to group, that a group's history makes a profound difference to its fate in the
American economy. They have produced a sinewy book, a book worth arguing with."—Charles Tilly, Columbia University The
Economic Sociology of Immigration forges a dynamic link between the theoretical innovations of economic sociology with
the latest empirical findings from immigration research, an area of critical concern as the problems of ethnic poverty
and inequality become increasingly profound. Alejandro Portes' lucid overview of sociological approaches to economic
phenomena provides the framework for six thoughtful, wide-ranging investigations into ethnic and immigrant labor
networks and social resources, entrepreneurship, and cultural assimilation. Mark Granovetter illustrates how small
businesses built on the bonds of ethnicity and kinship can, under certain conditions, flourish remarkably well. Bryan
R. Roberts demonstrates how immigrant groups' expectations of the duration of their stay influence their propensity
toward entrepreneurship. Ivan Light and Carolyn Rosenstein chart how specific metropolitan environments have stimulated
or impeded entrepreneurial ventures in five ethnic populations. Saskia Sassen provides a revealing analysis of the
unexpectedly flexible and vital labor market networks maintained between immigrants and their native countries, while
M. Patricia Fernandez Kelly looks specifically at the black inner city to examine how insular cultural values hinder
the acquisition of skills and jobs outside the neighborhood. Alejandro Portes also depicts the difference between the
attitudes of American-born youths and those of recent immigrants and its effect on the economic success of immigrant
children.
The Architecture of Markets Neil Fligstein 2018-06-05 Market societies have created more wealth, and more opportunities
for more people, than any other system of social organization in history. Yet we still have a rudimentary understanding
of how markets themselves are social constructions that require extensive institutional support. This groundbreaking
work seeks to fill this gap, to make sense of modern capitalism by developing a sociological theory of market
institutions. Addressing the unruly dynamism that capitalism brings with it, leading sociologist Neil Fligstein argues
that the basic drift of any one market and its actors, even allowing for competition, is toward stabilization. The
Architecture of Markets represents a major and timely step beyond recent, largely empirical studies that oppose the
neoclassical model of perfect competition but provide sparse theory toward a coherent economic sociology. Fligstein
offers this theory. With it he interprets not just globalization and the information economy, but developments more
specific to American capitalism in the past two decades--among them, the 1980s merger movement. He makes new inroads
into the ''theory of fields,'' which links the formation of markets and firms to the problems of stability. His
political-cultural approach explains why governments remain crucial to markets and why so many national variations of
capitalism endure. States help make stable markets possible by, for example, establishing the rule of law and

Labor, Economy, and Society Jeffrey J. Sallaz 2013-04-03 Work is, and always will be, a central institution of society.
What makes a capitalist society unique is that it treats the human capacity to engage in labor as a basic commodity.
This can be a source of dynamism, as when innovative firms raise wages to attract the best and brightest. But it can
also be a source of misery, as when one’s skills are suddenly rendered obsolete by forces beyond one’s control. Jeffrey
J. Sallaz asks us to rethink our basic assumptions about work. Drawing on cutting-edge theories within economic
sociology and through the use of contemporary examples, he conceptualizes labor as embedded exchange. This draws
attention to issues that all too frequently are overlooked in our public discourse and private imaginations: how
various forms of work are classified and valued; how markets for labor operate in practice; and how people can
challenge the central fiction that their work is simply a commodity to be bought and sold. This readable and engaging
book is suitable for both graduate and advanced undergraduate students. It will be of interest to economic
sociologists, scholars of labor, and all of those who find themselves working for a living.
Out of the Shadows Patricia Fernández-Kelly 2006 Since the beginning of scholarly writing about the informal economy in
the mid-1970s, the debate has evolved from addressing survival strategies of the poor to considering the implications
for national development and the global economy. Simultaneously, research on informal politics has ranged from
neighborhood clientelism to contentious social movements basing their claims on a variety of social identities in their
quest for social justice. Despite related empirical and theoretical concerns, these research traditions have seldom
engaged in dialogue with one another. Out of the Shadows brings leading scholars of the informal economy and informal
politics together to address how globalization has influenced local efforts to resolve political and economic
needs&—and how these seemingly separate issues are indeed deeply related. In addition to the editors, contributors are
Javier Auyero, Miguel Angel Centeno, Sylvia Chant, Robert Gay, Mercedes Gonz&ález de la Rocha, Jos&é Itzigsohn,
Alejandro Portes, and Juan Manuel Ram&írez S&áiz.
Economic Lives Viviana A. Zelizer 2013-03-24 Over the past three decades, economic sociology has been revealing how
culture shapes economic life even while economic facts affect social relationships. This work has transformed the field
into a flourishing and increasingly influential discipline. No one has played a greater role in this development than
Viviana Zelizer, one of the world's leading sociologists. Economic Lives synthesizes and extends her most important
work to date, demonstrating the full breadth and range of her field-defining contributions in a single volume for the
first time. Economic Lives shows how shared cultural understandings and interpersonal relations shape everyday economic
activities. Far from being simple responses to narrow individual incentives and preferences, economic actions emerge,
persist, and are transformed by our relations to others. Distilling three decades of research, the book offers a
distinctive vision of economic activity that brings out the hidden meanings and social actions behind the supposedly
impersonal worlds of production, consumption, and asset transfer. Economic Lives ranges broadly from life insurance
marketing, corporate ethics, household budgets, and migrant remittances to caring labor, workplace romance, baby
markets, and payments for sex. These examples demonstrate an alternative approach to explaining how we manage economic
activity--as well as a different way of understanding why conventional economic theory has proved incapable of
predicting or responding to recent economic crises. Providing an important perspective on the recent past and possible
futures of a growing field, Economic Lives promises to be widely read and discussed.
Property Rights in Land Rosa Congost 2016-10-04 Property Rights in Land widens our understanding of property rights by
looking through the lenses of social history and sociology, discussing mainstream theory of new institutional economics
and the derived grand narrative of economic development. ? As neo-institutional development theory has become a
narrative in global history and political economy, the problem of promoting global development has arisen from creating
the conditions for ‘good’ institutions to take root in the global economy and in developing societies. Written by a
collection of expert authors, the chapters delve into social processes through which property relations became
institutionalized and were used in social action for the appropriation of resources and rent. This was in order to gain
a better understanding of the social processes intervening between the institutionalized ‘rules of the game’ and their
economic and social outcomes. This collection of essays is of great interest to those who study economic history,
historical sociology and economic sociology, as well as Agrarian and rural history.
Institutions Count Alejandro Portes 2012-09-12 What leads to national progress? The growing consensus in the social
sciences is that neither capital flows, nor the savings rate, nor diffuse values are the key, but that it lies in the
quality of a nation’s institutions. This book is the first comparative study of how real institutions affect national
development. It seeks to examine and deepen this insight through a systematic study of institutions in five Latin
American countries and how they differ within and across nations. Postal systems, stock exchanges, public health
services and others were included in the sample, all studied with the same methodology. The country chapters present
detailed results of this empirical exercise for each individual country. The introductory chapters present the
theoretical framework and research methodology for the full study. The summary results of this ambitious study
presented in the concluding chapter draw comparisons across countries and discuss what these results mean for national
development in Latin America.
Trends in Business and Economic Ethics Christopher Cowton 2008-07-19 A growing body of academic and business
specialists are paying attention to ethical issues in business and economics, drawing on a wide range of different
disciplinary and theoretical perspectives. This volume presents important new insights from scholars in economics,
philosophy, business ethics and management studies. In addition to providing specific perspectives on particular
topics, it presents strategic perspectives on the development of the field. Readers can inform themselves on
developments in particular areas, such as social accountability or stakeholder governance; they will also find
substantial contributions related to the interfaces of ethics and economics, economics and philosophy, business ethics
and political science, and business ethics and management. The collection is a thought-provoking contribution to the
development of business and economic ethics as an increasingly important field of academic study.
Principles and Pluralist Approaches in Teaching Economics Samuel Decker 2019-06-28 This volume is a state-of-the-art
compilation of diverse and innovative perspectives, principles, and a number of practiced approaches of fields,
courses, and methods of pluralist economics teaching. It fosters constructive controversy aiming to incite authors and
commentators to engage in fruitful debate. The complex economic problems of the 21st century require a pluralist, realworld oriented, and innovative discipline of economics, capable of addressing and teaching those complex issues to
students from diverse perspectives. This volume addresses a number of key questions: Which models could be taught
outside the equilibrium and optimality paradigm? Which methods could help to improve our understanding of the complex
globalized economy? How can qualitative and quantitative methods be combined in a fruitful way to analyze complex
economic problems? How can the academic isolation of mainstream economics that has developed over many decades be
overcome, despite its attempted transdisciplinary imperialism? What role should knowledge from other disciplines play
in teaching economics, and what is the relevance of transdisciplinarity? Through examining these issues, the editors
and authors have created a pluralist but cohesive book on teaching economics in the contemporary classroom, drawing
from ideas and examples from around the world. Principles and Pluralist Approaches in Teaching Economics is a unique
collection of diverse perspectives on the methodology and applications of pluralist economics teaching. It will be a
great resource for those teaching economics at various levels as well as researchers and intermediate and advanced
students searching for pluralism in economics.
Immigrant America Alejandro Portes 2006-10-03 This third edition of the widely acclaimed classic has been thoroughly
expanded and updated to reflect current demographic, economic, and political realities. Drawing on recent census data
and other primary sources, Portes and Rumbaut have infused the entire text with new information and added a vivid array
of new vignettes and illustrations. Recognized for its superb portrayal of immigration and immigrant lives in the
United States, this book probes the dynamics of immigrant politics, examining questions of identity and loyalty among
newcomers, and explores the psychological consequences of varying modes of migration and acculturation. The authors
look at patterns of settlement in urban America, discuss the problems of English-language acquisition and bilingual
education, explain how immigrants incorporate themselves into the American economy, and examine the trajectories of
their children from adolescence to early adulthood. With a vital new chapter on religion—and fresh analyses of topics
ranging from patterns of incarceration to the mobility of the second generation and the unintended consequences of
public policies—this updated edition is indispensable for framing and informing issues that promise to be even more
hotly and urgently contested as the subject moves to the center of national debate..
Explaining Law Larry D. Barnett 2015-08-07 Explaining Law builds on and adds to quantitative social science evidence
that concepts and doctrines of law on society-significant activities in a modern nation are a product, not a
determinant, of the society in which the law exists.
The Methodology of Political Economy J.I. Bakker 2015-12-24 This academic book explores anthropological, geographical
and rural sociological ways of studying rurality and the global rural-urban matrix under the contemporary world
capitalist system. The main theme of these contributions by senior scholars is that the study of the rural is
worthwhile and should not be ignored due to urban-normativity.
"When Salary is not Enough..." Eckhard Dittrich 2015-04-01 Systemic change from a planned economy to a market society
requires not only an implementation of market institutions but also actions of people according to the new conditions
in everyday-life. The book focuses on the question how far middle-class households are able to organize their
livelihoods. Do they take the necessary self-responsibility for their lives? Or do they still rely on the Soviet-type
nanny state of the past? Or, do they only believe in their own networks of kin and acquaintances for earning their
livelihoods? The book presents a cross-country, rural-urban comparison in Kazakhstan and Kyrgyzstan based on secondary
data and quantitative and qualitative primary research. Eckhard Dittrich is professor emeritus of macro sociology at
Otto-von-Guericke University Magdeburg, Germany. Heiko Schrader is professor of macro sociology, sociology of
development and transformation at Otto-von-Guericke University Magdeburg, Germany.
Qualitative Research & Evaluation Methods Michael Quinn Patton 2014-10-29 Drawing on more than 40 years of experience
conducting applied social science research and program evaluation, author Michael Quinn Patton has crafted the most
comprehensive and systematic book on qualitative research and evaluation methods, inquiry frameworks, and analysis
options available today. Now offering more balance between applied research and evaluation, this Fourth Edition of
Qualitative Research & Evaluation Methods illuminates all aspects of qualitative inquiry through new examples, stories,
and cartoons; more than a hundred new summarizing and synthesizing exhibits; and a wide range of new highlight
sections/sidebars that elaborate on important and emergent issues. For the first time, full case studies are included
to illustrate extended research and evaluation examples. In addition, each chapter features an extended "rumination,"
written in a voice and style more emphatic and engaging than traditional textbook style, about a core issue of
persistent debate and controversy.
The Sociology of Economic Life Mark S. Granovetter 2011-04-21 In recent years, sociologists have taken up a fruitful
examination of institutions such as capital, labor, and product markets; industrial organization; and stock exchanges.
Compared to earlier traditions of economic sociology, recent work shows more interest in phenomena usually studied
exclusively by economists. At the same time, recent work challenges the adequacy of the neoclassical model. In The
Sociology of Economic Life, editors Granovetter and Swedberg incorporate classic and contemporary readings in economic
sociology and related disciplines to provide students with a broad understanding of the many dimensions of economic
life. A thorough and accessible introduction by the editors traces the history of thought in the field and assesses
recent advances and future trends. The third edition is substantially revised and updated with eight new chapters,
including original contributions from some of the field's leading scholars that explain cutting-edge research and
critically review the essential scholarship in the field.
A Modern Guide to Economic Sociology Milan Zafirovski 2020-12-25 This accessible guide to the rapidly growing and
interdisciplinary field of modern economic sociology offers critical insights into its fundamental concepts and
developments. International in scope, contributions from leading economic sociologists and sociologically-minded
economists explore the intersections and implications for theory and empirical research in both disciplines.
Deciphering Markets and Money Jukka Gronow 2020-02-03 Jukka Gronow’s book Deciphering Markets and Money solves the
problem of the specific social conditions of an economic order based on money and the equal exchange of commodities.
Gronow scrutinizes the relation of sociology to neoclassical economics and reflects on how sociology can contribute to
the analyses of the major economic institutions. The question of the comparability and commensuration of economic
objects runs through the chapters of the book. The author shows that due to the multidimensionality and principal
quality uncertainty of products, markets would collapse without market devices that are either procedural, consisting
of technical standards and measuring instruments, or aesthetic, relying on the judgements of taste, or both. In his
book, Gronow demonstrates that in this respect, financial markets share the same problem as the markets of wines,
movies, or PCs and mobile phones, and hence offer a highly actual case to study their social constitution in the
process of coming into being.
Institutions, Technology, and Circular and Cumulative Causation in Economics Henning Schwardt 2013-09-03 The book
investigates the relation between technology and institutions and their mutual influence during processes of
economic-sociology-a-systematic-inquiry
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homosexuality have existed and often flourished within the Islamic world. Indeed, same-sex relations have, until quite
recently, been much more tolerated under Islam than in the Christian West. Based on the latest theoretical perspectives
in gender studies, feminism, and gay studies, Homosexuality in the Muslim World includes cultural and historical
analyses of the entire Islamic world, not just the so-called Middle East. Essays show both age-stratified patterns of
homosexuality, as revealed in the erotic and romantic poetry of medieval poets, and gender-based patterns, in which
both men and women might, to varying degrees, choose to live as members of the opposite sex. The contributors draw on
historical documents, literary texts, ethnographic observation and direct observation by both Muslim and non-Muslim
authors to show the considerable diversity of Islamic societies and the existence of tolerated gender and sexual
variances.
Economic Sociology Alejandro Portes 2010-05-09 The sociological study of economic activity has witnessed a significant
resurgence. Recent texts have chronicled economic sociology's nineteenth-century origins while pointing to the
importance of context and power in economic life, yet the field lacks a clear understanding of the role that concepts
at different levels of abstraction play in its organization. Economic Sociology fills this critical gap by surveying
the current state of the field while advancing a framework for further theoretical development. Alejandro Portes
examines economic sociology's principal assumptions, key explanatory concepts, and selected research sites. He argues
that economic activity is embedded in social and cultural relations, but also that power and the unintended
consequences of rational purposive action must be factored in when seeking to explain or predict economic behavior.
Drawing upon a wealth of examples, Portes identifies three strategic sites of research--the informal economy, ethnic
enclaves, and transnational communities--and he eschews grand narratives in favor of mid-range theories that help us
understand specific kinds of social action. The book shows how the meta-assumptions of economic sociology can be
transformed, under certain conditions, into testable propositions, and puts forward a theoretical agenda aimed at
moving the field out of its present impasse.
The Architecture of Illegal Markets Jens Beckert 2017 This book makes a contribution to understanding the structure of
markets on which such illegal transactions occur. The authors apply the tools of economic sociology to develop
conceptual frames allowing to understand the organization of such markets and present case studies that provide
insights into the illegal side of the economy.
Shadow Elite Janine R. Wedel 2009-11-10 It can feel like we're swimming in a sea of corruption. It's unclear who
exactly is in charge and what role they play. The same influential people seem to reappear time after time in different
professional guises, pressing their own agendas in one venue after another. According to award-winning public policy
scholar and anthropologist Janine Wedel, these are the powerful "shadow elite," the main players in a vexing new system
of power and influence. In this groundbreaking book, Wedel charts how this shadow elite, loyal only to their own,
challenge both governments'; rules of accountability and business codes of competition to accomplish their own goals.
From the Harvard economists who helped privatize post-Soviet Russia and the neoconservatives who have helped privatize
American foreign policy (culminating with the debacle that is Iraq) to the many private players who daily make public
decisions without public input, these manipulators both grace the front pages and operate behind the scenes. Wherever
they maneuver, they flout once-sacrosanct boundaries between state and private. Profoundly original, Shadow Elite gives
us the tools we need to recognize these powerful yet elusive players and comprehend the new system. Nothing less than
our ability for self-government and our freedom are at stake.

adjudicating the class struggle. State-building and market-building go hand in hand. Fligstein shows that market actors
depend mightily upon governments and the members of society for the social conditions that produce wealth. He
demonstrates that systems favoring more social justice and redistribution can yield stable markets and economic growth
as readily as less egalitarian systems. This book will surely join the classics on capitalism. Economists,
sociologists, policymakers, and all those interested in what makes markets function as they do will read it for many
years to come.
The Business of Slavery and the Rise of American Capitalism, 1815-1860 Jack Lawrence Schermerhorn 2015-01-01 "Focuses
on networks of people, information, conveyances, and other resources and technologies that moved slave-based products
from suppliers to buyers and users." (page 3) The book examines the credit and financial systems that grew up around
trade in slaves and products made by slaves.
New Themes in Institutional Analysis Georg Krücken 2017-08-25 Institutional theory has become one of the dominant
organizational approaches in recent decades. Its roots can be traced to Europe, and an important intellectual objective
of this book is to examine North American theory strands and reconnect them with European research traditions. In
addition, this book focuses on how organizations and individuals handle heterogeneous and challenging social conditions
which are subsequently reflected in various forms of change.
The Sociology of Economic Life Mark Granovetter 2018-04-17 This book incorporates classic and contemporary readings in
economic sociology and related disciplines to provide students with a broad understanding of the many dimensions of
economic life. It discusses Max Weber's key concepts in economics and sociology.
Revisiting Migrant Networks Elif Keskiner
Structural Transformation and Agrarian Change in India Goran Djurfeldt 2016-10-04 The landlord and his emaciated
labourer are symbolic of Indian agriculture. However, this relationship has now changed as large landowners have fallen
from their superior position. This volume explores how this emblematic pair is becoming a thing of the past. Structural
Transformation and Agrarian Change in India investigates whether family labour farms are gaining prominence as a
consequence of the structural transformation of the economy. The authors work alongside Weberian methodology of ideal
types and develop different types of family farms; among them family labour farms that rely mainly on family workers,
contrasted with capitalist farms that depend on hired labour. Agriculture is shrinking as a part of the total GDP at
the same time as agricultural labour is shrinking as part of the total labour force. The changing agrarian structure is
explored with the use of unique long-term survey data and statistical models. Results show that India is approaching
farm structures that are typical of East and South East Asia, with pluriactive smallholders as the norm. This book
successfully criticizes popular narratives about Indian agricultural development as well as simplistic evolutionist,
Marxist or neoclassical prognoses. It is of great importance to those who study development economics, development
studies and South Asian economics.
Money at Work Kevin J. Delaney 2012-07-16 The dramatic impact of Islamic fundamentalism in recent years has skewed our
image of Islamic history and culture. Stereotypes depict Islamic societies as economically backward, hyper-patriarchal,
and fanatically religious. But in fact, the Islamic world encompasses a great diversity of cultures and a great deal of
variation within those cultures in terms of gender roles and sexuality. The first collection on this topic from a
historical and anthropological perspective, Homosexuality in the Muslim World reveals that patterns of male and female
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